
 
SOO TOWNSHIP ANNUAL MEETING 

June 9, 2021 

Soo Township Hall 

639 3 ½ Mile Road 
 

The Soo Township Annual Meeting was called to order on June 9, 2021, at 6:30 
p.m. by Supervisor Larry Perron, following the Pledge of Allegiance. Karen 
McClenny, and Meg Stevens were in attendance. 
 
Board Members present:  

 Larry Perron, Supervisor 
 Jim Callon 
 Don Kucharczyk 
 Cheryl Thoresen 
 Andree Watson 

 
The proposed 2021/2022 Payroll was presented and discussed. 
 
There being no further questions or concerns, A Motion was made by Cheryl 

Thoresen and supported by Jim Callon to accept the 2021/2022 payroll 
as presented.  A Roll-call vote was taken: Larry Perron-yes, Don 

Kucharczyk-yes, Andree Watson-yes, Cheryl Thoresen-yes-, and Jim 

Callon-yes.  Motion carried. 

 
The Budget for 2021/2022 was presented and discussed. 
 
A Motion was made by Don Kucharczyk and supported by Jim Callon to 
approve the 2021/2022 Budget as presented.  A Roll-call vote was 

taken: Don Kucharczyk-yes, Andree Watson-yes, Cheryl Thoresen-yes, 

Jim Callon-yes, and Larry Perron-yes.  Motion carried. 

 
There being no further business or questions, the Annual Meeting adjourned at 
6:50 pm. 
 
 

Andree Watson 
Clerk 


